
 

 
City of Alamo Heights 

Lane Closure – Austin Hwy - Extended 

Scope of Work 
The outer westbound lane of Austin Hwy from Routt to Broadway will be closed from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday, February 5th 
to Wednesday, February 14th.  Rampart Construction will be completing needed tie ins on the collar of the storm sewer for 
floodplain upgrade for detention required by FEMA as part of the Broadway/Ellwood project. Once this work is complete part 
of the outer westbound lane of Austin Hwy will be closed for a couple of hundred feet in front of Ausway for several months. 
At the intersection of Austin Hwy and Broadway, the lane will open back up so the right turn can be made.  

 Entry and Exit approaches/driveways to businesses in front of lane closures will be accessible 

Traffic Impacts 

 Work scheduled extended to Wednesday, February 14th  
 Monday – Friday - between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 
 Outer Westbound lane of Austin Hwy from Routt to Broadway 

Map of Construction Areas 

 

Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 
Jason Lutz 
Director of Community Development 
210-832-2250 
jlutz@alamoheightstx.gov  
 
City of Alamo Heights 
Eli Briseno 
Building Official 
210-832-2245 
Ebriseno@alamoheightstx.gov  

  

 


